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March 7, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned by attempts to hold others accountable for current

government actions. There have been many unfounded attacks on the pre-

vious administration: accusations of wiretapping, of choosing the countries

from which you banned immigration, of planning the raid in Yemen and

of prisoner releases more than a decade ago. If policy makers do not take

responsibility for their policies there is no accountability and the country

will be weakened.

Please assure me that you will take responsibility for your actions.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our responsible government.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


